
   Meetings will be held at the VFW in McHenry 3002 w. IL. Rt. 120 the     
first Wednesday of “Every month” 7:30pm-9:00pm April-December

               

                                                                                
The Northern Illinois Spoonpluggers would like to 

Congratulate Jerry and Toni Borst on there new life 
together. Jerry and Toni have boated many big fish together. 

Buck Sez These two were fishing at the right place at the right 
time and in the right manner. Those Spoonpluggers in 

attendance were Best Man Chris Angsten and his Lovely lady 
Chrissy, Chris Blatzheim and his lovely wife Amanda, Bill 
Lorch and his lovely lady Amanda and Northern Illinois 

Number One Spoonplugger Vic Saunders. The careful planning 
and agenda of the wedding could not have been better. We 
all had an exceptionally great time. If Buck Perry was there    

he would’nt hesitate to admit that these two both made   
Great Catches!
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      Bill Lorch and his Super Dentist Dr. Kevin Conroy went to Lake 
Geneva in late September. This was the Doc’s first Spoonplugging 
adventure. He and Bill got on the lake about 4:30pm. They hit some 
Largemouth Bass and a few Northerns on the deep weedline but As the 
Sun started to set the bigger Bass started 
moving up. Kevin landed a 19” a 20-1/2” 
and a 21” Largemouth before dark. 
Anybody out there need a good set of 
golf clubs?

   Bob Roels and Jim Taylor went to 
Silver Lake in Mid-September. Jim hit this 
chunky Bass on the weedline. The fishing 
report has it that some decent Northern 
were caught as well.     Great Job Guy’s 
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